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Note.—Treasurers of Auxiliaries or Mission Boards may 

forward contributions to Presbyterial Treasurers quarterly, in 
ord>*r that all moneys may be deposited in a chartered bank at 
interest. Where Presbyterial Societies do not exist, Treasurers 
of Auxiliaries may forward direct to General Treasurer (address, 
Mrs McLennan, Murray Street, Toronto). In case it is incon­
venient for Presbyterial Treasurers to bank, they may forward 
to General Treasurer quarterly.

The Estimates tor the present year, and a detailed account 
of the expenditure for the past year, will appear in the October 
leaflet. The amount needed for this year will probably reach 
$15,000. Our God, who is so greatly blessing and extending 
our work, will, without doubt, send us what is necessary.
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ft New Auxiliaries.

Ingersoll Auxiliary—In Paris Presbyterial Society. Organ-fI fi ized.
Thames Road Auxiliary—In Huron Presbyterial Society. 

Organized.
Aurora Auxiliary—In Toronto Presbyterial Society. Organ­

ized by Mrs. Harvie.
Waterdown Auxiliary—Reorganized by Mesdames Steele 

and Grant.
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Note.—The reprinting of the Missionary Letters is reserved 
by the Board of Management.
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